
CHESAPEAKE FARMS HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2014
MINUTES

The meeting was called to order by the President, Tony Durnil, at 7:10 p.m.

DIRECTORS PRESENT:  Tony Durnil, Patti Thiele, Harriet Shaikes, David White.
MINUTES:  NONE
TREASURERS REPORT: None.  The treasurer reported the mix-up of one of the 
homeowner’s payment of assessment.  This will be checked into and corrected.

MANAGEMENT REPORT:
It was determined that the new directors of the CFH Board are: 

President – Tony Durnil – Fence Chairman
Vice-President – Barbara Hulsey – Landscape Chairman
Treasurer – Patti Thiele
Secretary – Harriet Shaikes
Director – Scott Harrington – Communication Chairman
Director – Candis Gerfin – Social Chairman The 

member contact list was confirmed by all as correct.
The 2014 CFH meetings will be as follows:

February 24, 2014
May 7, 2014
August 5, 2014
Annual meeting will be November 3, 2014

COMMITTEE REPORTS:
It was reported that we have four more sections to be completed in the next 

four years or more.  The Phase to be completed this year will be the fencing behind 
the 7-11 at approximately $22K.    Hopefully this will be done this spring.

OLD BUSINESS:  NONE
NEW BUSINESS:  We can get dates for the Garage Sales and the Pool Party after 
March 1st.

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

Mrs. Harriet Shaikes, Secretary Mr. Tony Durnil, President
Date:_______________ Date:_________________


